
Considering that I will be unable to attend your Thursday evening public hearing on 

S.241 I hereby voice my support of the bill passed overwhelmingly by our Senate in a 17-

12 vote. 

However I am perplexed as to why the House Judiciary Committee is lax to hold public 

hearings around the state (like the Senate) did. I attended the Springfield hearing and the 

support was obviously in favor of the bill. 

Regulate this substance and get it OUT of the schools. You don't see dealers selling beer 

and cigarettes there! 

This state needs ballot initiatives, S.241 (or something reminiscent) would be law 

already. 

 

Dan Schlichting 

146 Harris Rd 

Windsor,Vt 

PO Box 722 Ascutney (mailing address) 


